
VISITING SEMINARIAN 

Anh Vu  

 

We welcome seminarian Anh Vu (32) 

to our Parish! Originally from Dong 

Nai, Vietnam, Anh entered St. John 

Fisher Seminary in Stamford, CT in 

2011, where he studied English his 

first year and then entered Sacred 

Heart University in 2013 graduating 

with a BA in Philosophy. He then 

entered St. Joseph Seminary in 

Yonkers, NY in 2016 and just finished 

his second year of Theology and will 

complete his Masters in 2020. Prior to 

coming to the U.S., he studied 

mechanical engineering in Vietnam. 

Anh comes from a large Catholic 

family with 2 sisters and 5 brothers. His 

older brother is a seminarian in 

Brooklyn, NY and his younger brother 

is in a religious order in Vietnam.  

Anh enjoys spending time with his fellow seminarians, going to the 

movies, watching baseball and going out. He also enjoys playing 

soccer. He is a very friendly, humble young man, looking to serve 

and go where our Lord leads him. Let us welcome Anh and make 

him feel at home! He will be with us until the end of July.  

 

 


